
NOTICE OF HEARING ON PROPOSED 2025 BUDGET 
AND 2024 BUDGET AMENDMENT 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the proposed budget for the year of 2025 has been submitted 
to the Cherry Creek Metropolitan District No. 1 (the “District”).  Such proposed budget will be 
considered at a meeting and public hearing of the Board of Directors of the District to be held on 
October 23, 2024 at 8:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter as possible at Creekside Recreation Center 
19301 J. Morgan Blvd. Parker, CO.   
 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that an amendment to the 2024 budget of the District may also be 
considered at the above-referenced meeting and public hearing of the Board of Directors of the 
District.  A copy of the proposed 2025 budget and amended 2024 budget, if required, are available 
for public inspection at the offices of Spencer Fane, LLP, 1700 Lincoln Street, Suite 2000, Denver, 
CO 80203.  Any interested elector within the District may, at any time prior to final adoption of 
the 2025 budget and the amended 2024 budget, if required, file or register any objections. 
 
 

CHERRY CREEK SOUTH METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 
 
By: /s/ Dale Vieira, President 
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